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Keenan, Gina N - DNR

From: Dave Larsen <dlarsen@reiengineering.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 15, 2018 7:51 AM
To: Keenan, Gina N - DNR
Subject: OW Sport

Gina, I missed notifying you that the well installed immediately west of OW was intended to be installed in roadway, but 
was actually installed in the sidewalk.  This resulted in a concrete penetration (sidewalk) that was not included in the 
original approval.  Do you need a change order request, is this sufficient or am I just out of luck on getting cost 
approval?   
 
Thank you, 
David N. Larsen P.G 
Senior Hydrogeologist / Professional Geologist 
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